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     The 23rd Taekwondo State Level Tournament, held on
February 2, 2022, at Koramangala Indoor Stadium,
Bangalore, saw 59 participants from National Public School,
Kengeri. Organized by the Taekwondo Association of
Karnataka, the event aimed to showcase martial arts skills
while promoting discipline and physical fitness.

“ A dream becomes a goal when action is taken”.

    Students from grades 2–5 demonstrated outstanding
performances, earning 9 gold, 8 silver, and 15 bronze
medals. The travel was efficiently organized, ensuring timely
arrivals and departures. 

     The event provided valuable experience, and the
feedback from participants, parents, and organizers was
overwhelmingly positive. 


